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Dear Pacioli Fans:





	In 1992. Professor Sandlin and I conducted a survey of accounting faculty and business firms regarding impacts of technology on accounting education.  That resulted in a book (over 700 pages) that is free on the Internet.  It is the first thing that appears in the Pacioli Network Server at <http://pacioli.loyola.edu>.  Other persons may obtain the book for $5.00 shipping and handling from the Center for Education Technology in Accounting, College of Business Administration, The University of North Texas, Denton, TX  76203-6677.





	The Jensen and Sandlin book has been requested by over 1,000 accounting professors and parts of it are exposed in my hypermedia dog and pony shows that I have been invited to deliver at over 146 college and university campuses.  In Summer of 1996, it is now time to conduct new surveys of accounting faculty and business firms.





	Results of the 1992 faculty/department survey are reported primarily in Chapters 4 and 5 of the Jensen and Sandlin book.  In the 1996 update, we anticipate the reporting of much more faculty activity in the use of and authoring of computer-aided learning materials in accountancy education.





	Please note that if your college or university was not listed previously or had very sparse information on accounting faculty use of and authoring of computer aids, it was because your department did not take the time and trouble previously to provide us with timely and complete information.  





	Thank you for cooperating with us in providing free updates of the Jensen and Sandlin book to accounting educators.  We are also conducting simultaneous surveys of accounting book publishers and authoring software vendors to round out the 1996 update of the Jensen and Sandlin book.  This free resource on the World Wide Web depends heavily upon your cooperation.  At our ages, Professor Sandlin and I are not doing this for profit or for glory or for job performance reviews.  Our goal is the aiding of educators seeking to incorporate new technologies in accountancy education.  (Admittedly, it does help me when my dog and pony show audiences ask about who in the world is authoring hypermedia learning materials for accounting students, but most of the shows that I present on campuses are public service activities for which I receive no profit.)





									Very truly yours,











									Robert E. Jensen





